Minutes of TPTC General meeting 1/13/23

i.  Introduction of Timber Pines board candidates; Jan Wankowicz, Lynn Hoggins,
Elliot E Jackson, Michael Thompson, Rich Ohlenroth. Each spoke briefly about their
Goals for Timber Pines with a short Q and A afterward.

Minutes of 12/16/22 were read. Mary Ann added that money from fall classic was not just
for scholarship fund but for everything. She also requested aspace on the charity tourney entry
form for donations. The V.P. informed that there was no room the computer would not accept it.
A separate flier with entry form was agreed upon. Noted the addition of Judy Murphy and Judy
Wolter to tournament committee. Motion to approve minutes(Phil B) second (Barb C).

Il Treasurer report; Balance as of now $7024.61.Q, from Josephine “D” is the report on the web
site? A. no not right now but will look into including it.

Il President remarks; Hot dog sales at the Classic were down due to closure of the grand pines.
If the club had knowledge of closure before hand (we did not) it would have made no difference
As the classic dates were already set.

IV. New Business; Purchased 2 new ball tubes for John “D” lessons.

Membership, club total up from 190 to 250, welcome to new members.

Soup Bowl 2/26/23 at 3:00pm which will be opening of charity tournament 2/27/23.

Aussie bowl to coincide with opening of Australian Open 1/15/23 entry fee one new can of balls.
Hot dog sales for charity tourney will be chaired by Mike Apone.

Social committee for charity dance 3/26/23 will be Marcia Sinder, Laura Bourgois, and Joan
Simmons. This years theme is Black and Bling.

Tournament Director, Mike Fries. The format is as follows; no singles. Super seniors 2/27-%.
Mens and womens doubles 3/6-311 mixed doubles 3/13-3/18

Tournament committee members are as follows; John “D” Donnie Head, Karen and Dave
Laforme, Paul Fisher, Dennis Miekle, Bob Freed, Judy Murphy, and Judy Wolter.

Thank you to sponsors Carolyn Conides, and Millie Carlascio.

V. Meeting turned over to Phil Berkhousen for nominations and elections of club officers.
Nominations for president Mary Ann Apone, and Terry Suchanek. For V.P. Mike Fries and Mike
Apone, for secretary Derek Ray and Janet Snyder, for treasure Bob Freed and Ralph
VanDusen.

And the winners are: Terry, Mike Fries, Janet, and Ralph.
Congratulations and good luck.

Addendum, President Mike Fries (since the departure of Mary Ann) has appointed president
elect Terry Suchanek as V.P.



